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Mr. President,

Poland thanks the delegation of Turkey for their comprehensive national report. 

Poland notes with appreciation the continued efforts by Turkey to improve the legislation on children’s rights and welcome Turkey’s efforts undertaken to comply with the recommendations accepted during the second cycle of UPR. 

Poland recommends that Turkey:

· ratifies the Rome Statute of the ICC;
· introduces comprehensive frameworks for protection of women and children from violence, including domestic one;
· adopts legislation prohibiting all forms of corporal punishment of children;
· provides conditions for freedom of religion in compliance with international standards.
Thank you for your attention.
